
The Holiday Season is around the corner! 
 

It is time to start planning for our Santa Shop Holiday Marketplace.  For this 
event, we invite local crafters and vendors to set up in the gym to allow all of our 
students the opportunity to do some holiday shopping for family and friends.  This 

year the Santa Shop is scheduled for December 7th from 8:00am- 4:00pm. 
 

In order for this event to run smoothly we need MANY volunteers!  We are 
looking for friendly adults who would like to assist students in shopping and 

wrapping the gifts.  If you, a grandparent, aunt, uncle, friend would be interested 
and available to help please fill out the information below and return to school.  

You can volunteer for 1 hour, several hours, or the entire day! All help is 
appreciated. 

 
Are you a crafter or vendor?  If you are interested in participating in our Santa 
Shop Holiday Marketplace 2024, please fill out the information below and we will 

be sure you receive the necessary information. 
 

Thanks!  
Mini Viking Parents 

 
 
 
 

______ I am able to volunteer for Santa Shop Holiday Marketplace 
 

I am available to help from ____________ until ______________ 
 
______ Please contact me about being a crafter/vendor at this event next year 
 
 
Name:________________________________________________ 
 
Email: ________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: ________________________________________________ 


